End User Subscriber Line Charge (EUCL)

In accordance with Federal Communications Commission (FCC) Orders, Rules and Regulations, AT&T Southeast filed revisions to its Access Services Tariff FCC No.1 on September 17, 2007. Beginning on or after October 1, 2007, the End User Common Line charge is scheduled to increase from $6.86 to $6.90, applied pursuant to the tariff, for the following Business services:  Individual Line or Trunk, Basic Rate ISDN Digital Subscriber Line, and Primary Rate ISDN Interface.
If you have questions regarding this increase, please call your AT&T Southeast representative.  Thank you for being an AT&T Southeast customer.
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